
JHF was invited to speak at Kenya Urban Development Workshop 
 
JHF was invited to speak at Kenya Urban Development Workshop for building cities with 
quality infrastructure investment principles sponsored by the World Bank, which was held on 
March 3, 2020 in Nairobi, Kenya. 

 
An officer of JHF delivered a speech regarding quality housing promotion through the housing 
finance system in which JHF supports consumers to purchase/build houses that satisfy high 
construction technical standards in terms of energy efficiency, earthquake resilience, 
comfortability for the elderly and durability and flexibility. 

 
 
 


